



March 6-7, 2014

Per-beneficiary payment for primary care

ISSUE: With the aim of bolstering primary care, the Commission made a recommendation in 2008 for a primary care bonus. The Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act of 2010 created such a bonus program. However, the primary care bonus program expires at the end of 2015. Staff will review options for Commissioners to consider on payments for primary care.

KEY POINTS: Staff will review options on payments for primary care.

ACTION: Commissioners should provide guidance on next steps.

STAFF CONTACT: Kevin Hayes, Julie Somers, and Katelyn Smalley (202) 220-3700